Juny, it

**MEMO** 

Date: 9-10-14

To: Manitowoc City Council From: Chad Scheinoha

Re: Request to use funds from Community Built Playground Maintenace Fund

I would like to request to use funds in the amount of \$11,094.21 from the Henry Schuette Community Built Playground Maintenace Fund for maintenance performed on the playground during 2014. The current balance of the fund is \$61,324.12.

All maintenance was performed on the playground inside of the fenced area at Henry Schuette Park.

Rubber Resources - rubber chips	\$4,492.00
Menards - post caps	\$102.21
Ryans Painting Company – paint roofs and stain/seal wood structures	\$6,500.00